
I would like to speak my support on HB 2970. As a licensed esthetician these modalities have been in our scope or practice for may 
years and we are fully versed in the safe operation of modalities such as but not limited to high frequency, galvanic, micro current 
and microdermabrasion. As an educator, we are fully teaching these through so the future generations of licensed estheticians will 
also be able to safely operate these tried and true money making services.  
Limiting these services will cause the skin care business to take a financial hit and impact the lives of many currently operating skin 
care professionals. These practitioners should not have to go through the time or expense of adding more schooling for a technique 
they have already learned and have been operating for quite some time. 
Thank you for you consideration. 
Noelle Sanborn


